
PPS second graders started their American
Heart Association fundraiser with jump
rope day! This was a great event and we
appreciated the parents who came to
cheer on their student!

Tonight, January 30, is the PPS IPOP Open
House! Stop by between 6 and 7pm to
meet the teachers, see the space, and get
answers to any questions about our
preschool program.

PPS & PES mid-year assessments are
occurring to evaluate growth and progress
which helps inform small group
interventions, especially in reading and
literacy.

PES has welcomed a few Teacher Cadets
from PHS into their classrooms to learn
about teaching as a profession! These
students serve as great role models and
we are excited about these experiences.

PES is looking forward to seeing flowers
from the tulip bulbs that were planted by
students in conjunction with the Poquoson
Master Gardener and retired PES music
teacher, Susan Northcutt.

PES PTO is planning a family bingo night
and is also working with students to have
Valentine Grams for students next month.

8th grade students went to PHS for their Rising
Freshman Family Night and the Course Fair.
They are starting to plan next year’s schedules.

Battle of the Classes is coming up strong and
our grade level teams are preparing for the
battle during the week of February 10th with
the main event occurring on Feb 13th.

Congratulations to Joshua Lassiter, Jack
Leahy, and Bella Birby for being recognized as
the January Golden Bulls of the Month!

Congratulations to the PMS and PHS Band
students who made District band! We are so
proud of our music programs!

Senor Navarro held his annual Colombian
Cultural show with art, music, dance, and other
student performances. Everything was
beautiful!

Congrats to the Academic Challenge Team for
winning regionals! They now move onto
Super-Regionals and we wish them the best of
luck.

Congratulations to the PHS Senior of the
Month, Hope Gammons!

Winter sports are going strong and we have
many athletes in swim and indoor track who
have already earned qualifying times for state
competitions. Wrestling is hosting the regional
tournament on Feb 15th. We are excited about
regional events coming up soon- please
continue to come and support at our home
games!
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Save the Date
January 30th

Report Cards Issued

February 5th
Half-Day / Prof Dev Day for Staff

February 17th
President’s Day / No School

The implementation of our state-
mandated cell-phone free policy
has started strong this month. We
are pleased with how our students,
especially those in our secondary
schools, have responded. We
appreciate the parental support in
helping our students stay focused
while at school and putting their
education first!

Strong attendance continues to be
a goal at all our of schools and it
starts at home. When your child is
healthy, please ensure they are in
attendance every day - as every
day matters!

We appreciated everyone’s
flexibility during our recent
inclement weather days as safety
is our top priority. Please recall that
in order to meet state
requirements, PCPS is changing
the February 5th full-day
professional collaboration/PD day
to a half-day with students.
Students will follow a typical half-
day schedule and staff will have
PD in the afternoon.


